
 

 

 

 
 

GREETINGS FROM THE MAYOR 
 
On behalf of the City and County of San Francisco, it is my pleasure to welcome you to 
Charity for A Sustainable World, Inc.’s 6th Edition of the International Scientific and 
Business Congress For a Sustainable World and Digital Exhibition being held on December 
9, 2015 at San Francisco City Hall.  
 
As mayor of a world-class international City that leads the way in job creation, innovation, 
education, healthcare and environmental sustainability, I commend Charity for A Sustainable 
World and everyone who worked tirelessly on projects that have made great strides in the 
way we think about efficiency, innovation and sustainability while developing new economic 
and social opportunities worldwide.  
 
Your many efforts on a variety of topics, including zero-carbon buildings, healthcare, 
nutrition, waste management, low-emission vehicles, forestry, renewable energy, education 
and environmental understanding are a significant contribution to our communities and will 
benefit many for generations to come. Thank you to those whose leadership helped to make 
this landmark event a true success. Best of luck to you all in your future endeavors. 
 
With warmest regards, 
 

 
 
Edwin M. Lee 
Mayor 


